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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

Summer School:  Students who need to attend summer school, please see Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office to sign up for your classes. Summer school will be June 9th to July 18th from 9:00 to 1:00.

Overdue Library Books:  Please check to see if your name is on the ‘overdue library books’ list posted in the office and in the library.  All library books need to be returned by May 29th.  If the library is closed, attach a sheet of paper with your name to the book, and ask Mrs. Gregory to place it in the mailroom for Mrs. White. If you are not sure which book you checked out, see Mrs. White.
If you cannot find your library book an acceptable donation of a used book can be made to the library. You must see Mrs. White for details.		

Open Swim:  The final open swim of the school year will be held from 3-4 tomorrow.

Robotics Fundraiser: The Robotics Team will be selling popsicles during all three lunches today and Thursday. The proceeds will be split between the United Way and the Robotics Team. Please purchase a popsicle in support of them.


ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS:  This is just a reminder to transfer any data that you need from your current directory to a USB drive or personal e-mail address before school is dismissed.   Data can not be retrieved after the fact. 

Lunch:   Cheeseburger, Whole Grain Pizza, Deli Sandwich on Whole Grain

Sides:    Baby Carrots, Banana, Pears, Whole Grain Bun



 
 







 

 

 

 

       
